
NEWBURGH GOLDBACKS DIVISION I & 3 YOUTH FOOTBALL TEAMS AWARDED 

CERTIFICATES OF ACHIEVEMENT FOR WINNING THE SUPERBOWL 

 

 
Newburgh Goldbacks Division 1 Youth Football Team received a Certificate of Achievement from the Town of Newburgh 

Supervisor Gil Piaquadio (right) at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall. 

 

 
Newburgh Goldbacks Division 3 Youth Football Team received a Certificate of Achievement from the Town of Newburgh 

Supervisor Gil Piaquadio (right) at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall. 

 

 
Families, friends, and fans filled the Town of Newburgh Town Hall in support of the Newburgh Goldbacks Division 1 and 

Division 3 Youth Football Teams at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall. 

 

At the December 9th Town of Newburgh Town Board Meeting, the Newburgh Goldbacks Division 1 (D-1) and 

Division 3 (D-3) Youth Football Teams were awarded a Certificate of Achievement for winning the Superbowl in 

their respective divisions.  Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio presented the Certificate to each 

Newburgh Goldbacks Youth Football Team in the presence of supporting families, friends, and fans. 

 

As part of the Orange County Football League, the Newburgh Goldbacks D-1 Youth Football Teams consist of 

players ages 8 and 9 years old, while the D-3 Team comprise of players ages 12 and 13 years old.  Head Coach 

Matt Haughton oversees the D-1 Team and Head Coach Greg Roe oversees the D-3 Team.  Both the Newburgh 

Goldbacks D-1 and D-3 Teams are 2024 Orange County Youth Football Champions and undefeated this season. 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio and the Town of Newburgh Town Board congratulates the 

Newburgh Goldbacks D-1 and D-3 Youth Football Teams on their remarkable achievement. 

#                      #                      # 


